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THE PRIME MINISTER 28 December 1983
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I send you my warmest congratulations on

your re-appointment as Prime Minister of Japan.

As you know, I attach great importance to

good relations between our two countries, and I

believe that the pattern of co-operation which

we have established during your first term as

Prime Minister has done much to strengthen these

links. I look forward to working with you in the

future.

With best wishes for the New Year,
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His Excellency Mr. Yasuhiro Nakasone


